

WINHILLS Year 3 and Year 4 Fortnightly Newsletter

Year 3

English

The children in Moonstone Class have been busy researching Howard Carter and his discoveries, in order to write their own newspaper reports. They have enjoyed hot seating and interviewing 'Howard Carter' and using the I-pads to research him.

Mathematics

The children have been learning about time. Throughout the topic they have applied their time knowledge and tackled lots of problems. The children have also delved into the world of Roman Numerals and have been busy working out their meanings.

Year 4

English

The children have been busy reading and investigating a range of imaginary stories. We have now started to read the book 'The Green Ship' by Quentin Blake. We will soon be following the structure of this book to write our own exciting stories.

Mathematics

Year 4 have now finished their unit on fractions and are now about to learn about time. We will be learning about both analogue and digital times and we will even be converting different units of time.

ICE Zone

The children have been working super hard in the ICE zone, as always, and are now becoming mini experts on everything Ancient Egyptian. We look forward to those of you who are coming in for our Open Afternoons after half term. If you have not yet signed up, don't worry, there is plenty of time to. Just come and see any member of the ICE zone team or pop into the office.

Reminders

Please make sure that the children have warm clothes with them everyday as they are going outside to learn.

Please ensure that English homework is brought in by Monday.

Lastly, please make sure the children are completing 1 hour of Maths Whizz a week and reading every night. We will be checking reading journals every week.

Nurture

Inspire

Flourish